
2 p.m., Sunday, March 13
Registration required by March 8. Free admission.
Register at http://LuxCenter.shsst.edu/lecture

Sacred Heart Seminary and School of Theology
7335 S. U.S. Highway 45, Franklin, Wis.

What do recent discoveries in Israel tell us 
about Judaism and the Jesus movement in 
the First Century?

Sponsored by The Lux Center for Catholic-Jewish Studies at Sacred Heart Seminary and School 
of Theology, North America’s only seminary-based center for Catholic-Jewish studies. The Lux 
Center provides public resources related to Catholic-Jewish dialogue, including this lecture. 
For more information, contact Bonnie Shafrin at bshafrin@shsst.edu or (414) 529-6966.

Archeologist and author Jodi Magness of the University of North 
Carolina-Chapel Hill will o� er a fascinating illustrated exploration 
of Qumran and the Dead Sea Scrolls.
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